
 

October 2022: The Dyslexia Champions of Manitoba are excited to announce 

the completion of our Parent Toolkit. The following provides an overview of 

the content of this comprehensive resource for parents. We are in the 

process of organizing the first Parent Toolkit Workshop for early 2023. Stay 

tuned for registration details. We can’t wait to share this resource with you! 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


